McDonald, David S

From: MacDonald, Heather M

Sent: April 14, 2022 12:03 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: FW: Non-resident property tax

From: Hebb, Gordon <Gordon.Hebb@novascotia.ca>

Sent: April 14, 2022 12:02 PM

To: MacDonald, Heather M <Heather.M.MacDonald@novascotia.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Non-resident property tax

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Debbie Glenen

Date: April 14,2022 at 11:58:21 AM ADT

To: "Hebb, Gordon" <Gordon.Hebb@novascotia.ca>
Subject: Non-resident property tax

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous
ouvrez une piece jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Mr Hebb,

Although a resident of NS, | am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed non-resident property
tax.

Many non-resident cottage owners have close family ties to NS. They support local businesses and often
employ local contractors such as landscapers, builders and renovators.

It is unfair for people who have contributed to the economy of NS for many years to be expected to pay
an extra tax.

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah J Glenen

Sent from my iPhone





